
Dear Sir/Madam, 

Epping Forest District Council 

Civic Offices 

High Street 

Epping 

Essex 

CM16 4B2 

Proposed development of North Weald Golf Club, Rayley Lane, North Weald Bassett, Epping, 

CM16 GAR 

I am writing to you to express my support for the proposed development on the 

land of the former North Weald Golf Club. This is a piece of land which is not, and I 

am sure will never, produce crops or have any kind of agricultural use. Yes, it is in 

the green belt, but why are we choosing to develop on land producing crops in our 

local plan when there are massive parcels of land such as this which cannot really 

be used as anything else? Clearly it is not viable as a golf course so what will it be? 

It cannot sit empty forever surely?! 

The develop has engaged with the community when making the plans for this 

development and it is particularly nice to see a new home for the scouts. 

N Baum

......Redacted......




